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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Marg Stewart, CCC representative 
 
Subject: 12-16, 23, 33-37 (Group 3 entities and “subject”) 
 
CCC has reviewed 6JSC/CILIP/1 and offers the following comments: 
 
CCC supports the principle of developing a strategy for moving forward to complete the 
missing chapters. As noted in the CCC response to 6JSC/LC/rep/3, we feel that as a first 
step, the scope of what we are trying to cover needs to be clearly defined.     
 
CCC does not support the recommendation to use PRECIS or any other formal subject 
system to address subject access in RDA and prefers that this area outlines the general 
principles of subject access.  
 
CCC thanks CILIP for reminding us of the new ‘explore’ task for users.  
 
 


